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A message from the Executive Director

	 2020 was a year like no other for both The Center for Wooden Boats (CWB) and myself.  
I never imagined I would be taking over the helm of this organization right when a global  
pandemic was taking hold. Shutting down programs and locking your doors to the public is 
not an ideal way to start in a new position. My angst was quickly buoyed though, as the CWB 
community coalesced around the challenge. Staff, volunteers, members, trustees, and longtime 
supporters all came together to help provide the organization with the support it needed. We 
made a conscious decision to deliver on our mission as best we could in any way possible. We 
held our first ever virtual fundraiser which was a huge success. That event taught us that we 
could still connect with our community in the digital world. We went on to increase our social 
media presence, moved meetings onto Zoom, held virtual volunteer orientations and Third 
Friday Speaker talks, and began utilizing virtual-only volunteers to tackle new endeavors such 
as podcasts and exhibit creation. The move to digital for CWB was long needed and is an area 
we will continue to focus on in the future.

	 Not all CWB’s innovations were in the virtual sphere, though. CWB navigated an  
ever changing sea of Covid rules and regulations for reopening. We adapted our operational 
processes so people could enjoy the water feeling safe and socially distanced. We instituted 
online registrations for livery rentals, cleaning procedures for individual sailing lessons, new 
protocols for youth summer camps, and even brought volunteers back to the docks outdoors. 
We formed new partnerships with other organizations to provide sailing and boat building 
experiences for under served youth and created the Public Peapod Program to provide free 
access to the water. The positive response to our efforts was overwhelming, and the smile on 
people’s faces told us we were on the right track.

	 By the end of the year, we were all exhausted, but could look back with pride on all that 
was accomplished. Looking forward, 2021 is CWB’s 45th Anniversary and we’ll be sharing 
stories from our past while celebrating all that the organization has accomplished. Given the 
resolve this organization has shown over the last year, I couldn’t be more excited and hopeful 
for what the future will hold.

Josh Anderson 
Executive Director
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A message from the President of the Board

	 When life gives you lemons you make lemonade, but what happens when you have 
a metric ton of rotting lemons?! The only option is to gather everyone together and start 
shoveling. CWB staff and volunteers showed up in 2020 with shovels (or sandpaper and 
hand pumps) in hand to find a way to navigate what simply could not have been planned for.

	 Our new Executive Director, Josh Anderson, stepped into the new role basically as 
lockdowns were beginning. All of this began right at the beginning of our peak season. We  
had just opened the Wagner Education Center the previous Spring and were looking to activate 
that for programs. No one knew how long shutdowns would last. Yet, despite all this and more, 
the CWB staff and volunteers persevered. They not only persevered – they did it with smiles  
on their faces. They buckled down and found ways to engage all of you, our community and  
members, digitally. Overnight  they became experts on running Zoom events and Zoom  
fundraisers (even I did my first livecast teaching smoked salmon!). The 2020 online auction 
was simply amazing given the fact that it was organized in a matter of weeks (they usually  
work throughout the year on this). The staff and volunteers implemented new measures so  
our community could still safely use the livery, join our classes/programs, and get safely  
out on the water! Seeing the response from you, our community and volunteers, is  
simply amazing.

	 We have all personally felt the impact of Covid-19 on our lives, yet those effects have  
not impacted everyone equally. We are all dealing with the toll and stress of the virus in  
different ways. With so much loss and so much suffering out there, I am proud to know that 
The Center for Wooden Boats, its staff, and its volunteers have created a place where everyone 
can connect with nature; a place where people can escape every day stresses; a place where 
despite everything going on around us in the world something simple… some wood, a sail, a 
paddle and some wind can provide a small bit of sanctuary in a wild and crazy time.

Emil Anderson
President of the Board
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Key Facts
•	 20,000 Live stream views
•	 725 people attended a virtual event
•	 900 Adults participated in an  
	 outdoor program
•	 400 Youth attended a camp

•	 1,300 people rowed a Peapod for free
•	 1,800 boats were rented between Cama		
	 Beach and South Lake Union
•	 1,300 Volunteer Shifts worked

Financials

Operating Revenue 
Approximately $1.5M

Operating Expense
Approximately $1.2M
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20%

23%

4%

8%

7%

61%

20%
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Payroll

Proffessional Services

Materials & Supplies
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Banking & Admin

Sanderling photography



Thank you to our Supporters

4Culture
Amazon.com
Anonymous
City of Seattle Office of Arts  
& Culture
Dave Erskine and Karen Braitmayer
John Goodfellow
King County Office of Performance, 
Strategy, and Budget
Microsoft  (Employee Matching 
Program)
Walter and Margaret Plimpton
Vladimir Tsirushkin
Randolph Urmston and Eliza  
Davidson
William E. Wockner Foundation

Anonymous
Ros Bond and Jill Marsden
George Corley
Mike Wollaston
Clay Gustaves
Elsie and Stephen Hulsizer
Terry Montgomery
Norton Clapp Fund
Richard A. (Ricky) Rudine Memorial 
Endowment Fund
Washington State Arts Commission
David Whitt
Williams Companies

Octavio Araujo
Valarie Baker
Lacy Bell
Elizabeth Bergquist
Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation 
(Employee Matching Program)
Robert Bingham
Luther Black
Bluestone Foundation
Bradley Byrd
Fay Chapman
Marjory E. Clarke
Columbia Bank
Sallie Crowell
Barbara and Tom Davidson
Marc Dougherty
Kathy Espey
Brandt Faatz
Charles Fawcett
Frogprints E
John Gossman and Jackie Roberts
Anne Helmholz
Matthew Hertel
John Hill
Randy Houser
Ed Hutsell
Bruce and Joanne Jones
David and Yvonne Jones
Gail Kalbrener
Kolbe Kegel
Sue Kimpton
Marc and Maura Lentini
Sandy McDade
Kenneth Meyer and Kelly Riley
Elizabeth Miller
Eric Nelson
Susan Norgaard
Northwest Yacht Brokers Associa-
tion
Oracle (Employee Matching  
Program)
Bob Perkins

Steven and Teresa Anderson
Emil and Alicia Anderson
Joel and June Arnold
Bristol-Myers Squibb Foundation 
(Employee Matching Program)
Charitable Adult Rides & Services
Alison Fitch
Michael D. Foley
Scott Foster
Jack Freelander
Marty Johnson
JP Morgan Chase Foundation  
(Employee Matching Program)
Rian and Becky Merrill

Lee and Jean Bjorklund
Mark and Teri Brenner
Chad and Jackie Cohen
Caren Crandell
Steve Crawfis
Jim and Gaylee Duncan
The Enersen Foundation
Steve and Elena Flash
Martin Gardner
Anne Garrett and Peter Jarvis
Rachel Gibbs
Google (Employee Matching  
Program)
Leah and Jeff Graybill
Tony and Jean Greenwald
Ruth Hayes-Arista
Bill Horder
Catherine N. Howes
David N. James
Terri and Richard Jordan
Diane E. Lander
Karen Lezon and Pete Brodsky
Todd MacDermid and Amanda Myre
Katharine McCoy
Lawrence and Carolyn Mueller
Network for Good (Facebook  
fundraisers)
Harvey and Catherine Nobe
Jake O’Brien
Mark Peterson
Bill and Wendy Rabel
Raven Foundation
Brian Regan
Judith Rickard and Geoffrey Braden
Steven and Ann Schreiber
Michael Shulman and Nancy Garvin
Donald J. Stabbert
Tom and Sue Susor
Victoria R. Sutter
Mike and Jane Thompson
Wayne and Danielle Tucker

$10,000 & Up

$5,000 - $9,999

$500 - $999

$2,500 - $4,999

$1,000 - $2,499

Northwest Marine Trade  
Association
Lori O’Tool and Greg Encke
Carlos and Isabel Picoto
South Lake Union Chamber of  
Commerce
The Chisholm Foundation

Daniela Vidal
Laura Wilbur and Tim Onders
Shawna and Mike Williams
Worthington Foundation
Kurt Wrisley and Kris Johns
Jack Yinger
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Thank you to our Supporters

$500 - $999
Jeffrey Pintar
Russell Powell
Tove Power
Richard Rast
Fred and Nancy Ringenburg
David Savage and Laurie Medill
Sound Community Bank
Gerard Stanton
Derek Westcott
Allen Weymiller
Rebecca Wittman and David Bolin
David Wood

AmazonSmile Foundation
Sarah and Josh Anderson
Linda Ashby
Marybeth Austin
James R. Bailey
Gary Bangs and Deb Quinones
Mark Barnard
Michael Beare
BECU (Employee Matching  
Program)
Kristen Bedell and Vincent DePillis
Dave and Marian Bergey
Richa Bhayani
Crisca Bierwert
Sergey Blagodurov
Bruce Boyd
Gary Brewer
Colleen Browne and  
Dan McKillop
Katherine Chapman
Pamela Charlesworth
Yee Cheng Chin
Peter Chick
Alex Chun
The Clarius Group
Nita Conlan
Robert J. Corser and 
Anne Huppert
Jonathan Cruse
Christian Dahl
Karen Daubert
Gregory Davenport
Robert Davis
John Davis
Natalie Delbrueck
Alexander Delgadillo

$100 - $499

Justin DeWitt
Dana Dick
Cindy Dolan
Jim Donnette
Tom Dorrance
Dan and Eileen Drath
Jeff Dunning
Regan Edwards
Rachel Emery
Barbara and John Endresen
Jamie Ersbak
Martin Feldman
Mary Feltrup
Steven Fields
Dodie Flash
William Flash
Michael Freund
Carol Frodge
Bill Fulton
Neha Gandhi
Emma Gillespie
Larry Goerss
Paul Goldberg
Nancy Golden
Rona Goodman
James R. Gray
Nancy Grote
Betha Gutsche
William Haberkorn
Leif Halvorson
Robert Harris
Amy J. Haugerud
Peter Hendrickson
Gloria Hennings
Robert and Jessica Hickey
Lori Higa
John Hoerster
George Homsy
Bill Hood
Sarah B. Howell
Carla Hubbard
Philip Hubbell
David Huchthausen
Ann Hutchison
Eric Hvalsoe
Oliver Iversen
Pauli Jaervinen
Stephen Jefferies
Elise Jensen
Martin Johansson
Chris Johnson
Steven Johnson
Kemp Jones

Cary Kaczowka
George Kaczowka
Kevin Kean
Sheila Kelly
Andrea Kinnaman
Ronald and Pat Knight
Mark and Sara Kranwinkle
Robert Kremers
Todd Kulesza
Bob and Elizabeth Lamson
Ryan Langlois
Paul Lantz
Maxwell Loos
Diane Loy
Jane Mallinson
Mike Marquand
Roger Mattison
James McGill
Sandra McQuillen
Meadows Potter Family Fund
Andrew Menarde
Carmen Mendieta
Jaime Mitchell
Frank Monez
Michael Monnahan
Sue Mooers
Sebastien Motte
Shamel Naguib
Karl Nelson
Charles  O’Hern
Kevin O’Connor
Tom Ogren
Mark Olsoe
Tom O’Meara
Bob Ortblad
Alex Pazuchanics
Wally Pereyra
Katrina Pflaumer
Sitaram Pillarisetty
Mike  Poutiatine 
Sarah Price
George Ptasinski
Puget Sound Energy Foundation
Byron Richards
Gary Riddle
John Riess
Joseph Romeo
Judie Romeo
Jamie L. Rossignol
Charlie Rowley
Salesforce (Employee Matching 
Program)
Jeff Sanders 5
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6

Jennie Santoro 
George Schoonmaker
Robert Scully
Vlad Sepravsky
Byron Shirley
Archana Sinha
Lily Sky
Justin Slone
Ian Smith
Jill Smith
Lyn Sorensen
David Souther and Annie Levine
David and Jannie Spain
Jennifer Spatz
Elizabeth Speck
Katelyn Stahley

Susan Stillman
Paula Stokes
Steven Stone
Derek Storm
Thomas Sutherland
Linda Suzman
Jean Swarm
James T. Taylor
Eric Todderud
Amy VanderZanden
William Vandeventer
Michael Velling
Tom and Margaret Vinson
Michael Wagner
Joan Walsh
Nancy Walwick

Austin Watson
Norma Wells
Paul West
Paul Westman
Alex Wetmore
Suzanne Whitehead
Carolyn Wikegard
John Wilkinson
Linda Williamson
Doug and Wendy  
Winslow-Nason
Kristine Wittman
Fritz Wollett
Nancy Woodward
Carol Zizzo
Suzanne Zonneveld

$100 - $499


